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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Uzbekistan and thanks for the presentation of its national report. 
We commend the progress on human rights over the period between the two UPR cycles, and encourage the Government to continue and reinforce its reform activities. 
We welcome the agreement between the Government and the OHCHR and look forward to seeing more progress on the ground. In that regards, we call on the Government to reconsider its position and issue a standing invitation to all special procedures.
Montenegro shares serious concerns of the Human Rights Committee about the ongoing discrimination and violence based on sexual orientation and gender identity. We invite the Government to revise its position related to the recommendation of the Committee to repeal article 120 of the Criminal Code, which criminalized consensual sexual activities between adult males.
Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. to enact a legislation in order to explicitly prohibit a corporal punishment of children in all settings, including at home;

2. to adopt a comprehensive national action plan to promote gender equality.
Thank you!
